LACEY TOWNSHIP MIDDLE SCHOOL
A Tradition Of Pride * A Tradition Of Excellence

GREGORY BRANDIS
PRINCIPAL

June 2, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians of Eighth Grade Students:

I'd like to take a moment to congratulate the parents and guardians of our 8th grade students on a
successful school year. Please note that from Wednesday, June 18th through Tuesday, June 24th,
school will dismiss early at 11:30 a.m. Additionally, school will be closed on June 20th.

The Lacey Township Middle School Promotion Ceremony will be held on Monday, June 23, 2025 at
6:00PM on the Lacey Township High School football field. Because there will be ample seating,
there is no limit as to how many guests may attend.

Students need to be dropped off at the MIDDLE SCHOOL BY 5:00PM with their promotion gowns.
Clothing under the gown should be appropriate for the ceremony. (Boys should wear pants and a
collared shirt, Girls in dresses and/or skirts and appropriate shoes).

In the event of inclement weather, the promotion ceremony will be postponed until Tuesday, June
24,2025, at 3:00PM. For those who can not attend the ceremony, the event will be live-streamed on
WLTSTV and a recorded version will be posted. You can watch the event by clicking on the following
link right before the event begins: YouTube.com/wltstv

With Great Pride and Care,

Gregory J. Brandis, Principal

GJB/ms


https://www.youtube.com/user/WLTStv

